
From: Linda Dietz <ld0307@aol.com> 

Sent: Saturday, August 13, 2016 5:00 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Carl Finger Scarsdale Trustee 

Subject: Reveal ado 

 

Jon- 

Speaking as one who felt much aggrieved by the Tyler reval and spent thousands grieving it with little 

empathy from much of the rest of the community who happily embraced their low valuations and 

reduced taxes, I sincerely hope you are not planning to overturn the Ryan results. It appears to me that 

the root of the objections stem from the fact that THIS time these people received higher valuations. 

Linda Dietz 

66 Brewster Roaf 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


